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December 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian
Early Closure

On Friday 17™ December 2021 the College will be closing for students at 1pm for the Christmas
holiday.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a prosperous new
year.

The College re-opens on Tuesday 4" January 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Bennett
Headteacher



